
March 10, 2024 Tim Walker, Pastor

WELCOME...
We are honored that you have come to worship the 
Lord with us at Sun & Shield Baptist Church. It is 
our hope that the Lord Jesus Christ will  minister to you today.

Spring Revival
We are excited and blessed to have Evangelist Wil Rice IV and 
his wife Sena with us today. Brother Wil Rice serves along side 
of his dad at the Bill Rice Ranch in Tennessee.  He loves the 
Lord and lives what he preaches. We are looking forward to God 
working in our hearts this week.

Thank You from Pastor Phil Walker
I would like to personally thank you for the birthday cards and 
gifts for my birthday.  Your generosity is a real encouragement 
and blessing to me.

A special time of prayer
Sunday, at 5:30 PM, we will meet upstairs for a time of prayer 
for the revival.  Monday through Wednesday, at 6:30 PM, we 
will meet in the multipurpose room. 

West Branch Men’s Conference
A sign-up sheet is on the back table in the auditorium for those 
interested in attending the West Branch Men’s Conference on 
April 26-27th in Williams, AZ. The early registration of $10 is 
due by April 5th, and the remainder of $40 is due on April 21st. 
The $50 does not include lodging.

Camp Scholarships
If you are interested in sending a kid to camp this summer, please 
see Bro. DaCunha for more information.

A Message from Pastor

Calendar

Thought for the Day

Nursery

Sunday Services: Sunday School 9:30, Morning Worship 10:30, Evening Worship 6:00 
Midweek Service: Wednesday- Evening Worship 7:00, Master Club 6:30

Sunday AM Ellan Curley, Cindy Norris
Sunday PM Aneva Raikes, Hannah Richardson
Wednesday PM Marta Spears, Brenda Josefowicz

Sunday AM
Sunday PM
Wednesday PM

Gloria Gooch, Debbie Hughes
Terry Burklow, Amber Sibley
Kristi Van Winkle, Pontip Johnson

Mar. 10-13	 Spring Revival - Wil Rice
Mar. 22	 Teen Scavenger Hunt
Mar. 23	 REAP Visitation
Mar. 31	 Resurrection Sunday
April 21	 Open House Sunday
April 26-27	 Men on the Move Conference

10th

Text to give and online giving now available
Text GIVE to 520-866-0488 or go to www.sunandshield.org/give

17th

Today begins our annual spring revival meeting.  Our theme for the year 
is “Be Renewed.”  The goal of this meeting is that we might renew our 
fellowship with our Lord.  Many have been praying that God would meet 
with and speak to us through His Word, His Holy Spirit, and His messenger.  
I am praying that you will endeavor to be present at every service and 
continue to pray that He will as well. 

Holding a grudge doesn’t make you strong; it makes you bitter.  Forgiving 
doesn’t make you weak; it sets you free

- Dave Willis -
Mark 11:25


